
 

 

         

City of Baker School Board Meeting 

November 5, 2024 

 

MINUTES 

 

The City of Baker School Board held a public meeting beginning at 6:00 p.m. on Tuesday, 

November 5, 2024. 

 

Prior to the board meeting, a community meeting was held to allow members of the community 

to ask questions and comment on any school system concerns. 

 

Following community questions and comments, President Burges called the board meeting to 

order and explained to visitors the process for speaking on action agenda items is to request a 

comment card from Mr. Ricky Jones.  Write your name on the card as well as the number of the 

agenda item you wish to speak on and return the card to Mr. Jones.  He will bring the card up to 

the Board President at the appropriate time.  Visitors will be allowed two (2) minutes to speak. 

 

Mrs. Burges welcomed all visitors to the meeting and took roll call: 

 

 Perkins: Present 

 Profit:    Absent 

 Joseph:  Present 

 Butler:   Present 

 Burges:  Present 

 

President Burges announced there was a quorum and the meeting would proceed. 

 

President Burges requested that everyone stand for a moment of silent meditation, and the Pledge 

of Allegiance, to be led by Superintendent Stroder. 

 

Recognitions: 

 

1. The recognition of the Baker Middle School band will be done at the December 3rd 

School Board meeting. 

 

On motion of Mrs. Perkins seconded by Ms. Butler, the Board voted to approve the meeting 

agenda.  Voting yes: Perkins, Butler, Joseph, and Burges.  Voting no: None.  Absent: Profit. 

 

Action Items: 

 

1. Consideration and Approval of Minutes from the School Board Meeting of October 1, 

2024 

On motion of Ms. Butler seconded by Mrs. Perkins, the Board voted to approve the 

minutes from the School Board Meeting of October 1, 2024.  Voting yes: Perkins, Butler, 

Joseph, and Burges.  Voting no: None.  Absent: Profit. 
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Information Items: 

 

1. Superintendent’s Report on Personnel 

There were no personnel actions to report. 

 

Announcements: 

 

1. Date of Next Meeting -- December 3, 2024. 

 

2. President Burges announced that she would like for the Board to consider having certain 

committee meetings in the future. 

 

Adjournment: 

 

On motion of Ms. Butler seconded by Mrs. Joseph, the Board voted to adjourn at 6:55 

p.m.  Voting yes: Perkins, Butler, Joseph, and Burges.  Voting no: None.  Absent: Profit. 

 

 

Submitted by J.T. Stroder, Secretary. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

F.  Information Items 

 

1. Superintendent’s Report on Personnel 

A report on all personnel actions was provided to the Board prior to the meeting. 

 

G. Announcements: 

 

1. Date of Next Meeting -- November 5, 2024 

 

H.  Adjournment: 

 

On motion of Mrs. Profit seconded by Ms. Butler, the Board voted to adjourn at 7:21 

p.m. Voting yes:  Perkins, Profit, Butler, Joseph, and Burges.  Voting no:  None. 

 

 

Submitted by J.T. Stroder, Secretary. 


